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To all Swindon Borough Parish Clerks 
By email only.  

Please ask for:  Planning Policy 

Email:  forwardplanning@swindon.gov.uk 

Date:  26th July 2021 

    

 

 

Dear Parish Clerk, 

Swindon Borough Local Plan Review Regulation 19 

‘Revised Proposed Submission Draft’ Public Consultation 

As you are aware, the Local Plan Review is underway. The Council is consulting on the Draft Swindon 
Borough Local Plan for the period to 2036 and relating to the whole administrative area of Swindon 
Borough. The reviewed Plan proposes a range of strategies (including site allocations) to provide 
sufficient housing and employment sites to meet the Borough’s future needs. It also includes draft 
development management policies to guide decision making on planning applications submitted to 
the Council.  
 
Please find attached the Public Notice of Consultation. Please could you forward this letter and the 
notice to all your parish councillors. It would also be helpful if you could encourage your 
parishioners to get involved in the consultation, to view the documents and to submit their 
comments.  Posters and flyers for parish noticeboards will be sent out but you may also wish to use 
your parish websites and/or social media.  From Thursday 29th July 2021 the documents can be 
viewed on our consultation portal which can accessed at: 
https://www.swindon.gov.uk/localplanreview. Paper copies of the documents will also be available 
to view at SBC Reception, Wat Tyler House, Beckhampton Street and these libraries: Central 
Swindon, North Swindon, West Swindon, Highworth, and Parks.   
 
The consultation begins on Thursday 29th July 2021 and continues until 5.00pm Thursday 16th 
September 2021.   
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Comments should be submitted using the on-line consultation portal available from the website 
above. The consultation form is also available to download, and paper copies at request, can also 
be sent by e-mail to forwardplanning@swindon.gov.uk or by post to Planning Policy, Swindon 
Borough Council, Wat Tyler House, Euclid Street, Swindon, SN1 2JH.   

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Philip Smith 

 Planning Policy Manager 
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